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Purpose/Objective  
To review the draft vision and goals for the 2030 Regional Waste Plan.  

 
Action Requested/Outcome  
Input on the draft vision and goals prior to Metro Council discussion on Jan. 23, 2017.  
 
What has changed since MPAC last considered this issue/item? 
In July 2017, MPAC reviewed draft values and principles for the 2030 Regional Waste Plan. These 
were endorsed by the Metro Council in August 2017 and will serve as the foundation of the plan.  
Work then commenced on Phase 2 to develop the plan’s vision and goals. The draft that MPAC 
members are reviewing tonight reflects input from: 
 

• An online survey that asked community members to help shape future priorities. Nearly 
4,000 individuals took the survey.  
 

• Three leadership forums co-convened by Metro and local community-based organizations 
at which more than 120 individuals shared ideas and discussed future priorities for the 
garbage and recycling system.  
 

• The plan’s Equity Work Group, local government solid waste directors, and a technical 
forum with more than 60 stakeholders active in some element of the garbage and recycling 
system.  

 
All of the engagements to date informed the development of the current draft of the vision and 
goals that will set the priorities for the garbage and recycling system over the next ten years. 
MPAC’s input will inform a final version to go to the Metro Council for consideration and 
endorsement. The goals will inform the creation of topic-specific technical work groups that Metro 
will convene this spring to develop the plan’s draft actions. Metro staff will return to MPAC in late 
spring 2018.  
 
What packet material do you plan to include?  

• Project Update 
• Draft Vision and Goals  

Agenda Item Title: 2030 Regional Waste Plan Vision and Goals  

Presenter: Marta McGuire, Principal Planner and Matt Korot, Program Director, Property and Environmental 
Services   

Contact for this worksheet/presentation:  Marta McGuire, Principal Planner, 
marta.mcguire@oregonmetro.gov   x1806 
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